~New Hope News~
Mid-Week Lenten Services~

In the weeks leading up to Holy Week and ultimately Easter Sunday, we hold midweek services every Wednesday at 6:30pm, These services will begin with our Ash Wednesday worship on Feb 14, and run through Wednesday, March 21. We will also have a Maundy-Thursday Service on March 29.
Soup and Sandwiches~
New Hope is looking for volunteers to help prepare and serve Soup and Sandwiches before our Mid-Week Lenten Serivces beginning March 21. To volunteer or for more information please contact Debi Smith 612-232-4905 or Darlene Johnson 715-463-5632
Easter for Kids Planning Today~
There will be a short Easter for Kids planning meeting directly after church in the Sunday School Room. If you are unable to make it but would like to help, email Sara Moore at sara_sundquist@yahoo.com or call 715-410-7272.

DivorceCare~

A New Session of DivorceCare will began on February 5 and will run for 13 weeks on Mondays from 6:00 to 8:00 pm. DivorceCare is a weekly video seminar series and support group for people who are separated or divorced. This 13-week program is produced by top experts in grief and recovery. Videos are combined with support group discussions of the materials presented each evening and cover the topics of facing anger, depression and loneliness; new relationships; financial survival; forgiveness; reconciliation; and moving on. The small groups are led by those who have experienced and moved through this difficult life experience and are able to help restore hope through this Christ-centered ministry. If you are interested in attending the sessions or would like more information you may visit the DivorceCare Website at https://www.divorcecare.org/. If you are interested in joining a session please call Intern Pastor Kobi Phillipps (715)431-0187 or email the church office: info@newhopelutheranchurch.org. New People are welcome to join a session at any time. If you would like to make a donation toward workbooks each book costs $15 but a donation is not needed to join a session.
Congregational Prayer ~
Everyone in the congregation is invited to join us for a weekly congregational prayer time.  The prayer meeting is here at the church on Wednesday afternoons from 2 to 3:00 p.m.
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Bible Study- Not a Fan~
This Bible Study series, entitled Not a Fan, is held at 7:30 pm at Tammy and Gene Bloomberg's home on the 2nd and 4th Sundays of the month. 
Help on Sundays ~  
At each of our Sunday services there are opportunities to help assist in our time of worship. If you are willing and able to volunteer for any of the ministries listed below, please check out the sign-up sheet on the bulletin board in the fellowship hall.  We have various areas in which we need help from the congregation.  Also, if there is a time you would like to bring altar flowers in honor or memory of someone, or just because, there is a sign-up sheet for that too. Thank you to all who volunteer their time and talent at New Hope! Needed: Scripture Readers, Communion Assistants, Nursery Attendants, and Offering Counters
Noah's Park after School Program ~

New Hope Lutheran and Calvary Covenant have joined together for the after school program for children 3 years old through the 6th grade. The Wednesday program is held at Calvary Covenant Church in Alpha.  The program will follow the school calendar.  If there is no school, school is cancelled, there is early release or early dismissal, there will be no Children's Program at Calvary that afternoon. The time to pick up your children at Calvary will be at 5:15 p.m. on Wednesdays. 

Prayers Shawls~

If you know someone who could use a prayer shawl, please contact Sylvia Hanson 715-327-8235 or the church office. Those of you who are making prayer shawls can put them in the totes in the storage room.  God bless all of you for making these prayer shawls.  They give much hope and love to each receiver.

Rubys Pantry Pop-Up Pantry is for everyone.
Where: Armory, Pine City MN
When: Thursday, Feb 22, 2018  
Time: 5:00 P.M. – 6:30 P.M.
A $20 cash donation at the door appreciated.
Volunteers are always welcome to help. Set-up starts at 3PM to clean-up until 7PM. Thanks so much in advance for your help!
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